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Your membership and support are very much appreciated and we look forward to seeing you at 
meetings, groups and events. Please contact one of the Committee if you have any suggestions or 
requests for the development of FWDu3a or if you think you can help in any way. A suggestion 
box is also available at monthly meetings for your comments. In particular we are looking for 
people interested in helping with archiving, publicity and safety - hopefully small teams for each. 
 
 

WOW – we certainly did rock the night away 

Over 50 members from FWD and TD u3as and some guests had a great evening 
listening and many dancing to live band Reloaded who played cover tracks from 
the 50s and 60s. Generous servings of sausages and chips, supplied by Tollgate in 
Walton, were most welcome during the interval. Photos can be seen in the 
Gallery on the website. Many compliments were paid to the Social Team for 
organising the evening along with requests of more similar events.  

 

 

u 

Our next Social Event 

184 members already – don’t forget to tell your friends and neighbours about 

us – bring them along to a monthly meeting 

Coach trip to Audley End 

Saturday 2nd September 

Tickets £30 members 

             £35 non-members 

Tickets from Karen Riley     Social@FWDu3a.org.uk      761628    

mailto:Social@FWDu3a.org.uk


 

Monthly Meetings 10.00 start 

May 5th                                          Life in Spitalfields 

David Williams will tell us about the silk weavers, sugar bakers, 

criminals, reformers and migrants who made this area of London their 

home. 
 

June 2nd            Wildflowers of the English Countryside 

Roger Hance returns with Part 2 of his talk – the poisonous and 

dangerous ones! 
 

July 7th                       A Story on Every Street Corner 

at Frinton Community Centre, Soken House, Triangle 

 Roy Tyzack will give us an illustrated talk, taking a virtual stroll from 

Bow to Whitechapel identifying places of historic interest. 
 
 

No meeting in August 
 

We meet again on September 1st - back at McGrigor Hall 
 

Your Steering Committee – please note we have new email addresses 

We remain a Steering Committee until the vote at our first AGM 

Chairman                        Lorry Greenall         Chair@FWDu3a.org.uk                        670827 

Vice Chairman                Phyllis Deer             ViceChair@FWDu3a.org.uk                 672160 
 

Business Secretary        Kim Shaw                 Secretary@FWDu3a.org.uk                 

Treasurer                        Kate Collins             Treasurer@FWDu3a.org.uk                 674453 

Membership Sec           Elaine Bloomfield   Membership@FWDtu3a.org.uk          751112 

Groups Co-ordinator    Karen Riley              Groups@FWDu3a.org.uk                     761628    

Social Secretary             Karen Riley              Social@FWDu3a.org.uk                       761628    

Speaker Secretary         Karen Woolley        Speaker@FWDu3a.org.uk                    676076             

Website + IT Manager  Mark Riley              WebMaster@FWDu3a.org.uk             761628 

 

Remember to keep up-to-date with what’s happening 

https://www.FrintonWaltonAndDistrictu3a.org.uk 
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